May 10, 1966
Dr. Sam G. Dunn
P. O. Box 196
Artesia, New Mexico
Res Shut-in well
Dear 8ir:

We note from recent production raports that the subject
well has not been producing. Therefore, unless notified
otherwise by Form C-127, the well involved will receive no
allowable beginning June, 1966,

inda San a8
Osage #l1l-B, 33-6-26

Very truly yours,

Oil Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
RLS/ 3w






